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Subject:  

 

LIFE17 ENV/SE/000384 - LIWE LIFE - project visit on 28 April 2022   

 

Dear Mrs. Bratt,  

 

Thank you for welcoming Inta Duce from the external monitoring team on 28 April 2022 at 

the premises of Lund University. The meeting was well organised and provided good insight 

into the project's current technical status. Please extend my thanks also to the representatives 

of the associated beneficiaries for their active participation in the meeting. 

 

I am very pleased to note that the Land and Environmental Court of Appeal on 18 February 

2022 granted the permission to move the waste-water discharge point to Ågårdsbron (River 

Lidan), as initially planned by the project. I understand that the next important step is to receive 

the approval of the WWTP from the municipal council, and that is expected in June 2022. You 

expect that after this approval the project will be able to start its technical implementation at 

full speed. 

 

I note that you are planning to propose the prolongation of the project by at least 36 months. 

This is a substantial change in the sense of the LIFE General Conditions; therefore, I invite you 

to submit a formal request for an amendment to CINEA as soon as possible in order to avoid 

further delays in the project. Please work closely with your external monitor on the preparation 

of the request before it is submitted to CINEA. Please find the general guidelines for the 

presentation of an amendment to the grant agreement on the CINEA website at 

https://cinea.ec.europa.eu/programmes/life/contract-and-financial-aspects_en. 

 

Please allow me to take this opportunity to remind you that on 21 May 2022 the LIFE 

programme turned thirty, and many of you were part of this important milestone. Thank you! 

You can still participate. All events and activities linked to the anniversary are labelled with 

the hashtag #LIFEis30. The website www.lifeis30.eu contains a set of useful documents that 

can support you when organising an initiative. You can do that until the end of 2022! You can 
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plan an informal event, a gathering with experts, or a cultural activity together with your local 

community… The choices are endless. Once you have decided what kind of initiative you are 

going to set up, please submit it on the website. All commemorative actions around the 

#LIFEis30 anniversary will be displayed on the homepage map, and visitors will be able to 

search the activities or the locations of interest to them using filters. You can use this portal as 

a reference point for anything you want to know or share about the #LIFEis30 campaign. This 

year, we will also post from the Instagram account 

(https://www.instagram.com/lifeprogramme/), so do not forget to check it out. 

 

 

I am looking forward to receiving your Mid-term Report by 31/12/2022. 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(e-signed) 

 

Solon MIAS  

 

 

 

      

c.c.: 

 

Inta.Duce@neemo.eu, elle@neemo.eu  

 


